
From: Solomon, Brian - DWD [mailto:Brian.Solomon@dwd.wisconsin.gov]  

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 1:41 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: Pacific Cycle 

 

Tim, greetings. Would you be willing to forward the following message to Plan 
Commission members? 
  

Thank you so much, and have a great weekend. Let me know if any questions. 
 

Brian 
  

--------------------------- 
  

Dear Plan Commissioners: 
  

I want to write to urge your approval for the Pacific Cycle expansion. Pacific Cycle has 
done a good job of reaching out to neighbors and the neighborhood association in 
developing this project. Despite receiving initial approval from planning staff, they have 
continued to revise their proposal to ensure it is consistent with Plan Commission 
guidelines and neighborhood concerns. 
  

I will try to attend the Plan Commission Monday, but wanted to make sure you knew 
that I continue to support this project, especially with the revisions that have been made. 
  

Thank you as always for your important work on behalf of our city. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Brian 
  

 

Brian Solomon, Alder 
Madison District 10 
 


